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Abstract  
Mary Truitt, Looking for Lincoln, LFL-A-L-2018-013 

 

Biographical Information/Overview of Interview: Mary Truitt was born in 

Edwardsville, IL in September 1933 and spent most of her early years in Vandalia, Illinois.  

She graduated from Vandalia Community High School in 1951 and went to Southern Illinois 

University with a B.S. degree in home economics and education in 1955.  She taught in the 

Milwaukee Public Schools in Milwaukee, Wisconsin for thirty-five years and received her 

M.S in education from the University of Wisconsin-Stout in 1982.  She retired to Vandalia, 

Illinois in 1990. 

Mary Truitt is one of the founding members of the Looking for Lincoln Heritage 

Coalition.  She was appointed by the mayor of Vandalia to represent the community, and 

served on the Looking for Lincoln Steering Committee. She was also appointed to the 

Vandalia Tourism Commission. She has been continuously involved with Looking for 

Lincoln since 1997 and is currently representing Vandalia on the Abraham Lincoln National 

Heritage Area Steering Council. 

Subject Headings/Key Words: Abraham Lincoln National Heritage Area; Dr. Bryon 

Andreasen; Illinois Historic Preservation Agency (IHPA); Looking for Lincoln; Looking for 

Lincoln Heritage Coalition; National Park Service; Nicky Stratton; Peckham, Guyton, Albers, 

& Viets (PGAV); Sheila Blodgett; Vandalia, Illinois; Vandalia State House State Historic 

Site; Vandalia Tourism Commission  

Note to the Reader: Readers of the oral history memoir should bear in mind that this is a 

transcript of the spoken word, and that the interviewer, interviewee and editor sought to 

preserve the informal, conversational style that is inherent in such historical sources. The 

Abraham Lincoln Presidential Library is not responsible for the factual accuracy of the 

memoir, nor for the views expressed therein. We leave these for the reader to judge. 
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